
Smithtown Central School District 
When to keep your child home From School 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
We feel that it is a good time to review our procedures in regards to children who are sick at 
school. 
 
If your child gets sick, it is often most appropriate to keep him/her home from school.  A child 
who is sick will not be able to perform well in school and is likely to spread the illness to other 
children and staff.  Please make arrangements for childcare ahead of time so you will not be 


